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I am concerned for myself and my family, especially my two young boys, about what impact the diesel 
emissions from the cruise ships may have on our current and future health. We live around the corner 
from the cruise terminal, my children go to Balmain Public, we bike/walk/scooter daily. We breathe 
only this air. With no strong regulations in place, how can we possibly be protected? 


